
April, 8, 2017 

 

Pledge of Allegiance. 

Moment of silence for POW/MIA. 

March minutes were accepted. 

Treasurers report: Lee paid the PO Box rental, $88.00.   

We received thank you letters from Dave Till, Pierce County CVSO, and Rich Gates, 

Polk County CVSO for the $800 donations. 

We received a letter from Phillip Landgraf the new CVSO for St Croix County. He would 

like to come to a meeting. Dave will contact Phillip. 

Wisconsin Department of Veterans Affairs is having a Memorial Day Ceremony at the 

Northern Wisconsin Veterans Memorial Cemetery on May 17, 2017 at 1:00. 

Pierce County Veterans Golf Fundraiser is June 14, 2017 at the Spring Valley Golf 

Course.  We agreed to do a hole sponsorship in the amount of $100.  

The Chapter received a plaque from the Friends of the Highground  

Gayle designed business cards.  They look great but we would like some of the printing 

larger.  

Jim Ottman reported that the Wisconsin State Council is doing a car show at Ho Chunk 

Casino in the Wisconsin Dells on July 14th – 16th. 

Scholarship committee reported we have received 14 scholarships. 

We will have a picnic on June 10th   at the hootch.  Chapter will provide hamburgers, 

brats and beans.  Everyone should bring a dish to pass.  

We noticed that on our July 8th meeting date the Gaslite is having an event.  We will move 

meeting to maybe Boardman Bypass.  John Telschow will check into it. 

 

Highground  

April 26th – 29th- Work weekend – We agreed to donate $100 for lunch. 

May 13th- Helicopter Expo – Jim Ottman and Bill Baker will be taking the helicopter. 



 

Elections: 

President: Dave Niederer 

VP:  Wayne Boyd 

2nd VP: Jim Jennings 

Treasurer: Lee Meyer 

Secretary: Jim Ottman 

Highway cleanup will be May 20th. Meet at the Hootch at 10:00. 

DATE CHANGE - Next meeting will be May 20th at the Hootch 1:00.   

 

Meeting was adjourned 

Janice Ottman 


